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Advisory on Novel Coronavirus from organiser of FHA-HoReCa and FHA-Food & 

Beverage 

 

Informa Markets, the organiser of FHA-HoReCa & FHA-Food & Beverage would like to 

assure you that we are dedicated to the safety of all our attendees. We are closely 

observing the situation, and in partnership the relevant government authorities and 

agencies, we are putting in place measures pre-show and onsite to help to ensure the 

safety and confidence of our participants. 

 

Both shows FHA-HoReCa 3rd - 6th March 2020 & FHA-Food & Beverage 31st March – 

3rd April 2020 will still go on as planned and we are fully committed to the success of 

both events. 

 

In the meanwhile, we encourage everyone to stay vigilant, monitor the news, and do not 

hesitate to contact us should you have any questions regarding your upcoming visit to 

Singapore for FHA-HoReCa & FHA-Food & Beverage. 

 

You may visit the following sites for updates and advice on the local situation in 

Singapore regarding the Novel Coronavirus: 

 

• Ministry of Health Singapore  

• Ministry of Manpower  

• National Environment Agency Singapore 

• Singapore Tourism Board 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Martyn Cox 

Event Director | Hospitality, Food & Beverage – Singapore 

Informa Markets 

 

https://www.moh.gov.sg/2019-ncov-wuhan
https://www.moh.gov.sg/2019-ncov-wuhan
https://www.mom.gov.sg/2019-ncov
https://www.nea.gov.sg/our-services/public-cleanliness/environmental-cleaning-guidelines
https://www.stb.gov.sg/content/stb/en/home-pages/advisory-on-wuhan-coronavirus.html
https://www.stb.gov.sg/content/stb/en/home-pages/advisory-on-wuhan-coronavirus.html

